
Good morning.  
 

I am writing in support of LC 18 to extend the eviction moratorium. It's 
alarming to read that millions of people/families are facing eviction at the end 

of this month. The fact the moratorium will end during the winter season, is 
upsetting. The eviction moratorium has been helpful in keeping roof over 
heads/security/protection from the raging COVID-19 virus. Please continue to 

keep PDX families safe and sheltered. Also, there is an immediate need for 
financial/economic resources (rent assistance, groceries, etc.) for the Portland 
community, particularly communities of color. In this great country, no person 

should go without. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
Tonya Jones 

“Most activism is brought about by us ordinary people.”–Patricia Hill Collins  

 

http://www.umresearch.umd.edu/faces/collinsb.cfm

